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October 5, 2023
Contact: Madeline Brandon
217-223-1309 ext. 209
mbrandon@quincylibrary.org


2023 Community Read, Maid: Hard Work, Low Pay, and a Mother’s Will to Survive

[bookmark: _Int_BvocqQGy][bookmark: _Int_U5Itpvcp]QUINCY, ILLINOIS – Quincy Public Library is excited to announce the 2023 Community Read in partnership with QUANADA. This initiative hopes to broaden our understanding of the world, our communities, and ourselves through the power of a shared reading experience. We aim to inspire conversations by highlighting community by reading together to discover different perspectives and facilitate meaningful conversations. The Community Read will be giving away 1,000 copies of Stephanie Land’s Maid: Hard Work, Low Pay, and a Mother’s Will to Survive starting on October 26th. We will also be giving away 500 copies of Dear Librarian by Lydia M. Sigwarth for our younger readers. These books were chosen to continue the Quincy conversation around housing insecurity. Over these five weeks, the Quincy Public Library will provide opportunities for the community to further participate in programs, book clubs, and events. 

We encourage everyone in the community to participate, read a book, share perspectives, attend a program, engage on social media, and build a stronger community together. #QuincyCommunityRead2023

This program is part of the Quincy Community Read and hopes to offer further education on the themes of the book Maid: Hard Work, Low Pay, & a Mother’s Will to Survive by Stephanie Land.  This initiative hopes to broaden our understanding of the world, our communities, and ourselves through the power of a shared reading experience.  
To get a copy of Maid after October 26, contact the Quincy Public Library.  
The mission of the Quincy Public Library is to provide its patrons with materials, facilities, and programs to meet lifelong learning, cultural, and recreational needs.
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